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(Unincorporated Mount Pleasant, SC)  Just before 9:00 p.m. on December 8, 2019, Charleston 
County sheriff’s deputies responded to a reported shooting in the 1400 block of Boston Grill 
Road.  A male victim suffered a gunshot wound to his chest.  EMS transported the victim to a 
local hospital, where detectives learned that he had passed away.  Detectives believe that the 
shooting occurred in a vacant lot.  Crime scene investigators located numerous spent shell 
casings at the scene.  Citizens in the area were not willing to talk with detectives about the 
incident.  This is a suspicious shooting death.  Anyone with information can call the Charleston 
County Sheriff’s Office at 843-202-1700 or Crime Stoppers of the Lowcountry at 843-554-1111.    
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